
 

 

 

February 21, 2018 

 

PRESS RELEASE – FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
All occupational licenses expired on December 31st, 2017, and must be renewed by March 1st, 

2018, to avoid penalties and interest. This includes home businesses, contractors, and peddlers. 

Licenses can be renewed at 110 N Huntington Street. For questions regarding occupational 

licenses, please e-mail license@sulphur.org or call 337-527-4517.  

 

### 

mailto:license@sulphur.org

